

LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

7th March 2018

Dear Parents

Rotary Concert - 'SCHOOLS MAKE MUSIC' Tuesday 27th March 2018 Cromwell Community College - 6.30 p.m. to 7.45 p.m.

A joint music concert, involving local schools, has been organised for Tuesday 27th March at Cromwell Community College in the evening. Your child has been chosen to take part in this concert as a member of the school choir. All parents are invited to watch the concert, which will end at approximately 7.45 p.m. The school has been allocated a limited number of tickets for parents. Please indicate below whether or not your child can participate and if you wish to have one or two tickets. Due to lack of space, only a maximum of two per family is possible. Parents will be responsible for transporting their children to and from the concert. Children should arrive at Cromwell by 5.30 p.m. at the latest. A rehearsal will take place, during school hours, at Cromwell on 27th March with transport provided by the Rotary Club. The children will need to take a packed lunch with them for that day.

Yours sincerely

<u>S. A. Barnard-Taylor</u>	
Headteacher	
%	
Name of child	
◆ I give permission for my child take part in the Rotary Concert on Tuesday 27 th March.	
I do not wish my child to take part.	
I require tickets	
Signed: (Parent/Carer)	Please delete where applicable
Name:(Please Print)	















